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To the Research Director,Health, Communities, Disability Services, Domestic and Family
 Violence Prevention Committee,
 
I oppose the proposed abortion reform bill comming before the committee.
There are already adequate provisions for women to have abortions where circumstances
 would reasonably warrant it.
 
The wholesale unrestricted abortion proposal, even up to full term of pregnancy, would
 result in the mass destruction of unborn babies as time goes on, and given the unchecked
 direction that society is going in.
No one in their right mind would condone such wilful carnage.
Yours Sincerely,
Allan F Mackenzie
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